
 

   

 
 
                                             Committee Meetings  
 

Directive #12-66             February 23,1967 
Issued by:                       Edward B. McConnell 

             Administrative Director 
 

1. The Chief Justice has requested me to advise the Chairs of all 
Supreme Court Committees that meetings of all committees of trial 
judges and members should be so scheduled as not to conflict with 
 regular court hours.  Your cooperation in this regard will be 
appreciated.   

2. If any dinner meetings of a committee are to be held at the expense 
of the State, it is essential for budgetary reasons that this office be 
advised in advance.  All meetings are to be held at the Justice 
Complex or the New Jersey State Bar Association Law Center with 
arrangements made by the Administrative Office of Courts.  Any 
exception to this policy requires advance approval of the 
Administrative Office of the Courts.  Arrangements for billing are to 
be submitted directly to the Administrative Office of the Courts on 
the appropriate voucher. 

 
 EDITOR=S NOTE 
 

In the text of the first paragraph the only change has been the insertion of the intended 
addressees, chairs of all Supreme Court Committees. 

In the second paragraph the use of restaurant or clubs for meetings has been deleted to conform 
to the new 1991 policy permitting such meetings only at the Justice Complex or the New Jersey State Bar 
Association Law Center. 


